
 

 

                                          

    
August 24, 2023 
 
Dear Parents,  
 Welcome to Markham Mt. Lebanon Extended Day Program!  We look forward to providing a 
fun, enriching, and supportive environment for your child.  Our after-school program will offer active 
play, opportunities for socialization, STEAM, and creative social/emotional engaging activities.  
 
Drop Off and Pick Up: You may park in the small parking lot off Beadling Road. Our entrance is the first 

door up the steps at the end of the building nearest the lot.   

                           Use Entrance D10 
Center Location: Lunchroom  

 
Snacks: MLEDP will provide a simple packaged afternoon snack.  Attention is given to selecting healthy 

portions the children enjoy to hold them over to suppertime.  
  
Programming: A variety of active play, science, nature, art, and imaginary play activities will be planned 

for both indoor and outdoor spaces.  Respect is a vital part of how we relate to one another at MLEDP. 
We show this in our regard for others’ property, belongings, beliefs, and physical and emotional well-
being. We are anticipating a year filled with growth, friendships, discoveries, and enjoyment for all.  
 
Important Note: Please always directly contact Markham MLEDP if your child will not be attending the 

program on a scheduled day. This can be done via phone call, email, or a written note on the “Parent 
Notes” sheet near sign-in. If you are emailing the school about an absence or early pick-up, please CC us. 
Failure to call off will result in a $25 fee.  

 
Please check out the Parent Handbook on the mledp.org website for additional information.  
 
Meet the Staff: 
Danielle Nuttridge is the new center director at Markham MLEDP this year and couldn’t be 
more excited. She has previously worked as an 8th-grade ELA teacher, so reading, 
storytelling, and dramatic play are some of her favorites.  
Mary Dudas works at Markham full-time and part-time at MLEDP. She enjoys hanging out 
with family, going to the beach, and going to sporting events. She can’t wait to get to know 
all your Markham students!  



 

 

J.C. Johnson taught elementary school for 25 years before retiring and is very happy to be 
back in school!   She loves puzzles and board games, and owns the world’s best dog, named 
Gus.  She can’t wait to get to know your Markham student! 
 
 


